

Wednesday 7<sup>th</sup> July 2021

Dear Parents, Carers and Year 11 students,

## GCSE Exam Results Day & Sixth Form Enrolment - Thursday 12th August 2021

We would like to take this opportunity to update you on exam results day and enrolment at our Sixth Form this year. The current situation has required us to rethink how we enable students to access their results, so that social distancing measures can put in place safely, we are requesting groups of students to attend at allotted times and to enter the school through different entrances, as below:

Tutor Group	Entrance	Time
S	Albion Road entrance	9am – 9.20am
Т	Clissold Road entrance	9am – 9.20am
0	Albion Road entrance	9.20am – 9.40am
K	Clissold Road entrance	9.20am – 9.40am
1	Albion Road entrance	9.40am – 10am
N	Clissold Road entrance	9.40am – 10am
E	Albion Road entrance	10am – 10.20am
W	Clissold Road entrance	10am – 10.20am
G	Albion Road entrance	10.20am – 10.40am
Н	Clissold Road entrance	10.20am – 10.40am

Unfortunately, we will not be permitting parents on site when students collect their results. There will be access to support if required on results day, and this will take place in the afternoon. Further details of how your child can access this will be sent out on the day of results. Subject to delivery, yearbooks and hoodies will also be available for collection for those who have ordered them. If your child is unable to collect their results on the day, but would prefer a designated person to collect, or have them emailed then please inform the school by Clicking here.

**Sixth Form enrolment for students who have received a conditional offer at Stoke Newington Sixth Form**Please remember that this offer is subject to students achieving the grades required to study the course applied for and there being spaces available on chosen courses when enrolment takes place. <u>Click here</u> for our oversubscription policy which students would have received with an offer letter.

Enrolment take place online and further instructions on this process will be communicated shortly.

As outlined above, if your child does not collect their results on the day, then you must inform the school by <u>Clicking here</u> if you haven't already done so. Students will be unable to complete their enrolment without their results, therefore putting their place at the Sixth Form or being offered places on their chosen subjects at risk.

Kind regards

Mr Bell-Nevin

Head of Sixth Form

Headteacher: Zehra Jaffer | Stoke Newington School & Sixth Form, Clissold Road, N16 9EX T: 020 7241 9600 | E: admin@sns.hackney.sch.uk | www.stokenewingtonschool.co.uk



















